
26. FITZGERALD AVENUE – PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Lorraine Wilmshurst, DDI 371-1662 

Corporate Plan Output:  On Street Management 

 
 The purpose of this report is to ask the Board to install a parking restriction on Fitzgerald Avenue 

between Chester Street and Kilmore Street.  
 
 The businesses on the west side of Fitzgerald Avenue were having difficulty with customer car parking. 

This section of Fitzgerald Avenue was all day parking and was regularly parked out by commuter 
traffic.  

 
 To help these businesses stay viable a P60 parking restriction has been put in place and will be 

removed if the Board feel that is inappropriate. 
 
 Recommendation: That the Board recommend to the Council that the parking of vehicles be 

restricted to a maximum of 60 minutes on the west side of Fitzgerald Avenue 
commencing at a point 7.5 metres from its intersection with Chester Street 
and extending in a northerly direction for a distance of 65 metres. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


